PERMANENT MISSION OF MALTA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS
New York
UN 1/7/91

1/4109

29 September 1988

Dear Mr. Bryant,

I wish to thank you for your letter of 27 September 1988,
communicated to the Permanent Mission of Malta by fax.

Your kind words of support regarding our initiative in
placing the item "Conservation of Climate as part of the Common
Heritage of Mankind" on the agenda of the General Assembly of the
United Nations are most encouraging and very much appreciated.

Malta is convinced that the issue of climatic change and its implica-
tions for mankind is a matter which reguires the urgent attention of
the international community. It is an important issue which must be
addressed from a global perspective in the interest of mankind as a
whole.

I am pleased to inform you that the Permanent Mission of
Malta will be happy to sponsor the Conference your Society plans to
hold at the United Nations on 9 December 1988. 1 would also be pleased
to open the Conference and to make a short opening statement. You may
wish to coordinate with Dr. Noel Brown of the U.N. Environment
Programme and then inform me of the details and how we may assist.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Alexander Borg Olivier
Ambassador
Permanent Representative

Mr. Alden Bryant

Earth Regeneration Society, Inc.
470 Vassar Avenue

Berkeley, California 94708
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